PERMAIN BASIN BROADCASTING LLC

5850 W UNIVERSITY SUITE 170, ODESSA,TX 79764
Date: November 17, 2023

Re:  Station KXQT(FM)
Stanton, Texas
FIN: 191560
RESPONSE OF PERMIAN BASIN BROADCASINT, LLC TO EEO AUDIT
NOTICE

Permian Basin Broadcasting, LLC ("PBB”), the licensee of Stations KXQT(FM),
Stanton, Texas and KMMZ(FM), Crane, Texas (collectively, the “Stations™), hereby responds to
the FCC EEO Audit Notice, dated October 30, 2023, requesting information relevant to the EEO
program of the Stations.

PBB’s Employment Unit, which comprises the Stations, consists of fewer than five full-
time employees. Consequently, PBB is not required by the Commission's Rules to have in place
an EEO recruitment program. The titles of the full-time employees of the Employment Unit and
the hours per week they are customarily employed, at the present time, are:

Program Director (40 hours)
Sales/Traffic Person (40 hours)
Office Manager (40 hours)

In response to Item 2(b)(vi) of the Audit Notice, PBB wishes to advise the Commission
that there have been no complaints alleging unlawful discrimination in the employment practices
of the Station, including practices of discrimination as to race, color, religion, national origin, or
sex, filed during the Stations’ current license term, before any body having competent
jurisdiction under federal, state, territorial or local laws.

PBB, through the undersigned officer of the licensee, hereby declares under penalty of
perjury that the foregoing statements are true and correct, to the best of her information,
knowledge, and belief.

Should the Commission have any questions concerning this response, please contact the
undersigned at the following email address: t830@aol.com
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Name: Maria Teresa Jimenez
Title: Managing Member




